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Dear Parent and Student 
 
Congratulations go to: 
 

• The following Lower School pupil who has achieved their Bronze Merit Award: 
Lydia Roberts 8S   

 

• The following Middle School pupils who have achieved 40 Merits: 
Joshua Murray 9C James Randell 9S Callie Bainbridge 10T 

 

• The following Lower School pupils who have achieved their Gold Merit Award: 
Ella Johnson 7C Zara Lee-Gilsenan 7S Munmun Deb Nath 8C 

Frankie Bee 8S Florence Jacques 8S Mason Nurse 8S 

Renosh Thayaruban 8T Charles Vines 8T Amber Wass 8T 

 

• The following Middle and Upper School pupils who have achieved 60 Merits: 
Archie Murray 9C Barnaby Wood 9C Seth Watts 9S 

Amelia Beaumont-Heyes 10S Niral Gandecha 10S Kaycie Williams 10S 

Callum Smith 12C   

 

• The following Lower School pupils who have achieved their Platinum Merit Award: 
Tilly Chapman 7T Max Huckstepp 7T Bella Bailey 8C 

Maryam Karkar 8S Ava Newby 8T Jessica Whitehouse 8T 

 

• The following Middle School pupils who have achieved 100 Merits: 
Ryan Spurr 9C Evie Rogers 9S Millie Brooks 10C 

 
• The following pupils who have attained Subject Leader’s Commendations last term: 

Business Studies Navaruban Sanganithy 9S  

French Beatrice Bennison 8T Gracie Bird 8T 

Aidan Bloodworth 8T Madeleine Campbell-Owen 8T 

India Follett 8T Robert Knowles 8T 

Payton Limb 8T Freya Lumley 8T 

Georgia Middleton 8T Ava Newby 8T 

Myla Pick 8T Georgia Revill 8T 

Lilly Vine 8T Charles Vines 8T 

Genevieve Weaver 8T Jessica Whitehouse 8T 

Spanish Sarah-Jayne Carpenter 10S  
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Our Parents’ Evening for Year 7 is on Tuesday 17 June, a booking form is attached for your information and 
has been distributed to students in school. 
 
The school Open Evening is on Tuesday 24 June, when we would like to welcome Year 4, 5 and 6 children to 
look around the school. 
 
The Year 8 HPV vaccination is now due, if you missed the first date, the School Immunisation Team will be 
visiting again on Wednesday 9 July.  Please ensure you have given your consent prior to this date, by using 
the link in the attached letter. 
 
Applications are welcome from Year 11 students for our Sixth Form.  Please contact the school office or  
Mr Lavender, our Head of Sixth Form.  Our current prospectus is available on our website, together with a 
copy of the application form. 
 
As students near their final exams could students remember to drop off library books and locker keys into 
the bins provided near the exam hall and/or at reception. 
 
And finally, Year 11 students will celebrate their last day in school on Friday 13 June, enjoying bouncy 
castles, music, shirt signing and more during the afternoon.  We wish them all the very best of luck with their 
remaining exams. 
 
Cor unum, via una  
 
 
 
 
Mr G Thompson 
Headteacher  
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